
 

 

 

Hi, my name is Michelle Aggas and I am running for Secretary. 

 

A little bit about myself…       

 

 
 

My husband George and I joined Cowtown Vettes in August 2012.  Since 

becoming members, we enjoy and have participated in several different 

events and activities with the club.   We own a 2007 red coupe along 

with a 1994 yellow coupe which I started auto-crossing this year. 

 

We both work for American Airlines and I currently am working from 

home.   

 

I would like to become the Secretary to be more involved with the club.  I 

would be available to attend the monthly membership and the board 

meetings. 

 

It would be a pleasure to be the Secretary for Cowtown Vettes for the next 

year. 

 


